

Dear Neil & Dawn

We would like to say Thank you to yourselves and everyone from club 41 that attended the charity quiz at Making Tracks. We had lots of fun and were overwhelmed at the generosity of everyone. We were all very touched at the community spirit that was involved, there were even a few tears the next morning when discussing the event.

The money that was raised will be put to new sensory equipment for the participants, so they will all benefit, the event was such a success that staff are planning to do a Christmas Charity quiz evening in December.

You really have made a difference and we would like to say from everyone here at Making Tracks Thankyou ©

Kind Regards

Emma Cetin Deputy Coordinator @ Making Tracks, Option for life

Acorn Lodge, 137-149 Vicarage Road B68 8JA 01215528202 emma.cetin@optionsforlife.info





